
From:
Sent: 22/02/2025 10:50:03 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear Council,

I live on Condamine street.
Traffic along Roseberry street and surrounding area is already atrocious.
Adding a McDonald’s to it will make it worse.
There is already a kfc over the road and plenty of cafes close by.
Supporting local independent business would be much better for the community, not to
mention the health problems that cheap fast food can create.
Please do not approve this application action.
Thanks
Neil
Sent from my iPhone




